Office of the Dean 3211 Providence Drive, UC 141 Anchorage, Alaska 99508-4614 T 907.786.6400 • F 907.786.6401 https://www.uaa.alaska.edu/ctc

March 10, 2016

Northern Geotechnical Engineering, Inc. 11301 Olive Lane Anchorage, AK 99515-3062

Dear Friends at Northern Geotechnical Engineering,

On behalf of the faculty, staff and students of the Community & Technical College of the University of Alaska Anchorage, thank you for your recent gift. Your generous contribution has been allocated to the Excellence in Construction Management Fund and will help support and build our college's career and technical education programs and services.

Your generosity matters—your gift will make a positive difference for our students, faculty and staff. We are very gratified to know that you and other community members support our college's mission and values. As a *Partner in Progress* with the Community & Technical College, your gift helps us prepare a well-educated and technically competent workforce for Alaska, the nation, and beyond.

Thank you for your contribution and continuing support for the Community & Technical College.

Sincerely,

Bonnie K. Nygard Interim Dean